
 

 

Regulatory Circular RG14-088 

Date:  June 10, 2014 

To:  Trading Permit Holders 
From:  Market-Maker and DPM Administration Department 
RE:  Listing of Weekly Option Series in XSP 
 
 

Pursuant to CBOE Rule 24.9, effective Monday, June 23, 2014, the Exchange will begin listing weekly 
options (also referred to as Short Term Options) on the Mini SPX Options (XSP).  All new weekly options 
in XSP will begin trading on Thursdays and expire the following Friday.   
 
DPMs and MMs are reminded that the Exchange considers Short Term options as an additional series 
on an underlying product, and therefore the continuous quoting obligations, as defined in CBOE Rules 
8.85, 8.93, 8.15, 8.15A and 8.7 respectively, apply to Short Term options. 
  
 

 
Additional Information: 
Please see rule filing SR-CBOE-2013-1101 or contact Allison Kile at (312) 786-7210 or kilea@cboe.com 
for additional information. 

 

                                                        
1  Available at http://www.cboe.com/aboutCBOE/legal/SubmittedSECFilings.aspx 


